
Thank you for joining us today! Please stop by the table in the lobby 

to learn more about our church. You’ll find more information on our 

website at rgcfairfax.org.  

 

The vision of Redeeming Grace Church is to be a community that 

exalts, displays, and declares the gospel of Jesus Christ for the  

glory of God. 

 

The mission of Redeeming Grace Church is to go into our world with 

good news to make and equip growing disciples of Jesus Christ. 

 

WELCOME! 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
We are excited about Jesus, and we want to help kids know Him! Please 

visit the Children’s Ministry Help Desk in the Basement Lobby to learn 

about our classes for ages 1 through 6th Grade. 

INFANT FEEDING AND TODDLER AREA 
Parent and Toddler Rooms are available during the church service. A private 

room is also available for women who are feeding infants. These rooms are 

located on the left hallway as you come into the front entrance of the 

church, just past the restrooms. 

DEAF/HARD-OF-HEARING SECTION 
For those who are deaf or hard-of-hearing, we have seating reserved in 

the front, on the left-center side of the auditorium. We also provide 

signing during the singing and the sermon. 

10:00-10:45   Worship and Announcements 

10:45-10:50   Break (Children go to Children’s Ministry) 

10:50-11:35   Sermon & Closing 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE 

Please visit our website at rgcfairfax.org/events for more information 
about these and other events and activities. 

TODAY’S EVENTS: 

YOUTH MEETING: 7th and 8th Graders are invited to join us backstage in 

the Main Auditorium from 6:00-8:00 p.m. for games, worship, teaching 

and free food! This is the final middle school meeting for the year. We 

hope you can make it! 

DISCUSSION ON SAME-SEX ATTRACTION: Join us in Counseling Room 1 

from 12:30-2:00 p.m. for a grace-filled discussion on how we can help 

those who experience same-sex attraction. 

  —————————————————— 

CONVERSATION ON COMMUNITY: Please join the Elders for lunch next 

Sunday, March 24 from 12:00-2:00 p.m. They’ll update us on topics 

they’ve been exploring such as deacons, affiliation, and plans for next 

year. Lunch is available for a suggested $3 contribution, or you can bring 

your own meal.  

PRAYER FOR MISSIONS: Please consider joining with others to pray for 

RGC’s ministry partners and the persecuted church on Sunday, March 24 

from 7:00-8:30 p.m. in Centreville. For more information, contact Patty 

Cain at mayolp@gmail.com. 

WEEKDAY WOMEN: All women are welcome to join us Tuesday, March 

26 from 9:30-11:00 a.m. for a low-prep Bible study and prayer time. 

Childcare is provided. We meet through May every 2nd and 4th Tuesday. 

For more information, email Lesley Mullery at memullesley@gmail.com.  

MEN’S RETREAT: Following Christ can be challenging! Join us for our 

2019 Men’s Retreat Friday, March 29 through Saturday. March 30 to be 

encouraged in your relationship with Jesus Christ and other men. Josh 

Wredberg will be teaching from the beatitudes about what it means to 

follow Jesus. The cost is $30.00 per person ($20.00 for students), 

including three meals. Please contact Kenneth Maresco if financial 

assistance is needed. Registration is open on our website until midnight 

Sunday, March 24. 

CHILD PROTECTION: We’re planning to review our Child Protective 

Guidelines in the coming months. If you’re interested, please join us for a 

brainstorming meeting on Sunday, March 31 at 12:00 p.m. in the 

Conference Room. Contact SaraJane Strylowski at 

sstrylowski@rgcfairfax.org if you have any questions.  

 

MINISTRIES & EVENTS 

COLLEGE & CAREER LUNCH: Our next monthly, free lunch is Sunday, 

April 7 at 12:00 p.m. in the Basement Auditorium!  

UNREACHED WITHIN REACH: Stop by the table in the lobby to learn 

more about this stay-at-home mission with Global Gates from 

Wednesday, June 26 to Saturday, June 29. For more information, 

contact Stephanie Haddock de Jesús at shaddock@rgcfairfax.org. 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY (CM) VOLUNTEERS: CM is now recruiting for the 

2019-2020 ministry year! If you’re interested in serving as a CM 

volunteer, please email Katie Voda at katie.voda@rgcfairfax.org.  

CHURCH OFFICE HIRING: We are looking for part-time office help! Please 

contact SaraJane Strylowski at sstrylowski@rgcfairfax.org if you’re 

interested in working at the front desk or in other roles.  

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR POSITION: Sanctity of Life Ministries (SLM) is 

hiring an Office Administrator at their Fairfax facility. For more 

information or to apply, please email kay.gardner@slmpregnancy.org.  

NEED PRAYER?: Submit a prayer request online:  

rgcfairfax.org/connect/prayerrequests 

 

WAYS TO GIVE 

 

NEED PRAYER? 
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